HAMPTON TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT
4591 SCHOOL DRIVE
ALLISON PARK, PENNSYLVANIA 15101
MAY 4, 2020 MINUTES

The Hampton Township Board of School Directors held a Virtual Meeting on Tuesday,
May 4, 2020. The Virtual Meeting was conducted to honor the social distancing
requirements along with the mandated restrictions and closures in place concerning
COVID-19,

Attendance: Ms. Denise Balason, Mrs. Jill Hamlin, Mr. Matt Jarrell, Mrs. Joy Midgley,
Mr. Robert Shages, Mr. Greg Stein, Mr. Larry Vasko, Mr. Bryant Wesley, Mrs. Trisha
Webb, Dr. Michael Loughead and Dr. Rebecca Cunningham, Mr, Jeffrey Kline and a few
Hampton Township residents.

The meeting was called to order followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. Mr. Bryant
Wesley served as Chairperson of the meeting. Mr. Jeffrey Kline served as Recording
Secretary.

The following information was presented and/or action taken on items submitted by Mr.
Vasko of the Finance Committee.

Upon motion by Mr. Vasko, seconded by Mr. Stein and carried by a voice vote of 8-1,
with Mr. Vasko voting no, the Board approved the 2020-2021 Proposed Final Budget,
with revenues of $53,214,097, expenditures of $55,207,199 and the utilization of
$505,000 from the PSERS Stabilization Fund and $700,000 fiom the unassigned fund
balance. Under this proposal, the real estate tax rate will increase from 19.38 mills to
19.86 mills; an increase of 0.48 mills or 2.48%.

There was no public comment this evening,.

Upon motion by Mr. Vasko, seconded by Mr. Stein and carried unanimously by voice
vote the meeting was adjourned.
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